Guidelines for In-person Worship

Welcome back! Thank you for joining us to resume worshiping our Lord together! Below are a few
guidelines and information to help the service go smoothly while allowing for some precautions.

=  Please be mindful of your brothers and sisters in Christ in as you follow these precautions:

°  Masks are required for the entire time that you are in the church building, except for those
with health concerns related to mask-wearing and when partaking of communion.

°  Keep 6-feet of separation.

° Do not to join us if you have a fever or have traveled to an area with more severe outbreaks
recently.

°  Allow for 3 to 4 seats between family groups in each row of available seats.
®  Sanctuary capacity will be limited with overflow seating in the gathering space if needed.
°  We recommend using the bathroom before you arrive.

=  Commonly handled items will not be used or kept to a minimum

°  Bulletins will be distributed by ushers, but please access it on your handheld device as well, the
bulletin will be posted on Oakwood'’s livestream page at oakwoodpca.org/live on the website.

°  Hymn sheets will be printed in the bulletins to minimize need to use hymnals

°  Rather than passing an offering plate, there will be a collection box at the rear of the sanctuary
for tithes and offerings AS WELL AS CONTACT INFORMATION during the 8:30 am service.

°  Please dispose of bulletins by taking them with you or throwing them away.

= The church building will receive some extra elbow grease (AKA cleaning) to get things ready for all of
the services:

°  Common surfaces in the building will be cleaned between services including bathrooms.

=  When you arrive (we look forward to seeing you!) be courteous to those around you by exercising
recommended precautions.

°  Greeters and Ushers will help facilitate entry and exit from the building.
=  Children of Oakwood

°  Children of course, are welcome! Unfortunately we are unable to provide nursery and stepping
stones at this time, but are working on plans to open in the future. We ask that parents with
vocally expressive children utilize the gathering space as needed.

Thank you and see you Sunday, Lord willing!


http://oakwoodpca.org/live/

